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Welcome back! We’ve got a half term jam-packed with exciting learning opportunities
and fun activities ahead. Look out for regular updates on ParentHub and please do
come and see us at drop-off or pick-up time if there is anything we can help with.
Miss Coker, Miss Hartnell, Miss Gwenlan and the Year 2 team.



Our learning this half term
Core Literacy text:
The Great Fire of London by Emma Adams and James Weston

World Learning:
History - The Great Fire of London


